
Memory Loss Solutions®          
EHL Campus Support Group 

Monday, June 5th
5:00 - 6:00 pm 

@ Main Campus

Tuesday, June 20th
12:30 - 1:30 pm 

@ Main Campus

Alzheimer’s Support Group
Thursday, June 1st & 15th

1:30 - 3:30 pm
@ Good Samaritan Society
3500 Hilyard Street, Eugene

Support GroupsFrom the Family of Jim Jones
The family of James “Jim” Jones wants to extend our heartfelt gratitude for 
the Mt. Hood caregivers’ compassion, thoughtfulness, professionalism, and 
love. Over the course of 3.5 years, the ladies who cared for Jim showed him the 
utmost respect, preserving his dignity and “loving him right where he was.” 
Despite their challenging job, Margie and her staff perform their numerous 
duties, such as meal preparation, feeding, administering medications, cleaning, 
laundry, hygiene help, and protection, with patience and skill. Not only did the 
staff love Jim, but they also extended that love and respect to us, his family. 
They went above and beyond, and we wholeheartedly appreciate them for all 
they’ve done. God bless each and every one of them!
--With sincere thanks, The Family of Jim Jones

Mt. Hood Staff & Jones Family

Hair Salon Update
We are so happy to let you know that we once again have a regular hair stylist 
for our residents - Kylee Wullbrandt. Kylee is an experienced hair stylist who 
has done hair at other residential memory care communities, as well as having 
caregiving experience. The salon days are now Tuesday, Wednesday, and 
Thursday and we offer basic services such as hair washing, cutting, set & styles, 
grooming, and trimming of facial hair.
Please note that due to Oregon Health Licensing regulations for Long Term 
Care & Residential facilities, we are no longer able to offer certain salon 
services which we have provided in the past. The EHL salon can no longer offer 
permanent waving (perms) or hair coloring.
If your loved one would like to have these services, we ask that it be arranged 
through a salon outside of the facility. If you need help arranging these, please 
let us know.

Harvest of the Month

The Ground Beef 
and Beef Roast are 
from grass fed cattle.

The Harvest of the Month for 
June is Ground Beef and Beef 

Roast from Oregon Valley Natural 
Beef, a product of Childers Meat 

Inc.,  a family-owned and operated 
company in Eugene, OR. 

Kylee Wullbrandt
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Alyssa was born in Eugene, OR  and grew up in Springfield, OR. She shared with us that 
she is very close with her parents and her older brother. She is just recently engaged to 
her fiance, Andrew. They all enjoy being outside, whether it is camping, hiking, or walking 
their dogs. Speaking of dogs, Alyssa’s family also consists of her two big dogs, Harley and 
Koda, and her fiance’s dog, Rosco. Alyssa stated she likes to take her dogs on adventures 
in her free time.

Alyssa has been a part of the EHL community since July 2016. She works as Direct Care Staff 
for the Birch Home. When asked why she likes working at EHL, Alyssa replied,  “I love being 
able to help our residents day to day and bringing smiles to their lovely faces.”

We are pleased to announce that Alyssa is our June 2017 
Employee of the Month!

Employee SpotlighT
Alyssa @ Birch Home

Tuesday, June 6th @ 1:45 hosted by Redwood Home
Garden Club

Jerry came to EHL in March of 2015.  Dee Dee, Resident Coordinator 
in our Birch Home, commented that, “Jerry loved music and 
children. He had a great smile and a wonderful sense of humor. 
He loved joking around and giving staff a hard time.” Jerry passed 
away at the age of 80. We will miss him greatly. 

Jerry Damewood

In Remembrance

Sheldon came to EHL in September of 2014. Sharon, Resident 
Coordinator in our Diamond Peak Home, shared that, “Sheldon 
loved to spend the afternoon with staff sitting at the table. He 
also loved to laugh and joke with us. We will miss him and his 
wonderful family.” Sheldon passed away at the age of 85.

Sheldon Kosoris

Glenn came to EHL in July of 2016.  Margie, Resident Coordinator 
in our Mt. Hood Home, shared with us that, “Glenn loved to sing 
along with music. He also loved sharing his railroad and airplane 
books with us. We will miss his smile and the hugs he gave.” Glenn 
passed away at the age of 86.

Glenn Weatherby

Thank you, Alyssa, for your hard work, your dedication, and for being a part of our EHL team!

Alyssa’s Words of Wisdom: “Every day may not be a good day but 
there is something good in every day.”

All participants, residents, and their families are 
invited to join us!

•	 Dinner and beverages provided
•	 Live music

Wednesday, July 12th 
5:00-7:00 pm @ The Park on EHL Campus

For questions and to RSVP call: 541.747.4858

EHL Activity Corner

Music in the Meadow 
Family & Resident Picnic

Reserve Your Spot Now!

Wednesday, June 14th @ 1:45 hosted by Mt. Hood Home
Flag Day Craft

Monday, June 19th @ 1:45 hosted by Cascade Home
Memories in the Making Art Class

Friday, June 30th @ 1:45 hosted by The Club
Birthday Bash


